4-14-21

Hi Guys,
 
A few notes from today's meeting:
· 19 members in attendance.     El Presidente Nate was absent, but we carried on anyway.
· We met at Casa Margaritas AND PLAN TO MEET THERE FOR THE     NEXT 4 WEDNESDAYS.
· Good food and fast     service.  A private meeting room with built-in projector & screen     is nice.  Good parking.  No location is perfect, but this isn't     bad.  If you have other ideas on places to meet, please share with     everyone.
· Please contact Al Scott if you     would like to volunteer to work at the Flying Pig 5K race on Sunday,     April.11th.  It's a benefit for Foothills Gateway.
· Steve shared a cautionary tale     about his son's adventure involving trying to drive to Laramie in the     middle of a blizzard, Search & Rescue, snow cat, etc.
    
    Doug Anderson

